
 
 

 
                   

CLEAN-UP CREW 
TOWN OF PLACENTIA 

 
The Town requires a clean-up crew for the annual Town clean-up and maintenance 
campaign.  
 
Work involved is labour intensive and consists of general maintenance, street sweeping, 
cleanup within town boundaries, recreation facilities and will involve some lifting.  Persons 
applying should be aware that this work is of a physical nature.  Successful applicants will be 
required to have their own transportation to and from various job sites.  
 
Each employee will be required to provide their own safety boots, safety hats and wet 
weather gear.  Casual employment positions will commence May 10, 2021. Interested 
applicants must forward applications to the Town Office by 3:00 pm Thursday May 6, 2021.  
  
Town	of	Placentia	
P.O.	Box	99		Placentia,	NL		A0B	2Y0		
Phone:	709‐227‐2151	Ext.	229	
e‐mail:	townofplacentaia@placentia.ca	(Please	ask	for	confirmation	of	receipt	if	resume	
submitted	by	email)	
	

The Town of Placentia is an equal opportunity employer.  


